
 

 

The Greenfield Christian 
The Greenfield Church of Christ 

955 Jefferson Street, Greenfield, OH 45123 

 Church Office—937-981-2484 

  Danny Dodds —  Minister 

       — Cell Phone — 740-606-1558 

       — Home Phone — 740-335-2340 

Jay Fabin — Assoc./Seniors’ Minister 

       — Cell Phone —  937-876-9924 

 Becky Johnson— Secretary 

       — Cell Phone — 740-703-9323 

 Email:  greenfieldcoc2004@yahoo.com 

 Website: greenfieldcoc.com 

"GETTING 

CONNECTED …  

GROWING 

SPIRITUALLY… 

REACHING 

OUT” 

  “The words of King Herod when told of the 

birth of Jesus:  “Kill him.  There is room for 

only one king in this corner of the world.” 
 

“The number of religious leaders who believed a messiah had been born in Bethlehem:  zero.” 
 
 

“The number of apostles who waited at the tomb to see if he would do what he said:  zero.” 
 
 

“The number of his followers who believed in the resurrection before it occurred:  zero.” 
 
 

“The official response of the Jewish leaders to the rumors of the resurrection:  Of course they say he is 

alive.  They have to.  What else can they say?” 
 

 

“The discovery made by every person who has tried to bury the faith:  The same as the one made by 

those who tried to bury its Founder:  He won’t stay in the tomb.” 
 

 

“The reason why Jesus died on a cross:  Look at your face in the mirror.” 
 

 

“The verdict after 2000 years:  Herod was right, there is room for only one King!!!” 
 

 

I Corinthians 15: 57 – “But thanks be to God who gives us the victory through OUR LORD JESUS 
CHRIST!” 
 

 

Because He lives, 
 

         Bro. Danny 

Sunday School: 9:30 am    
  Morning Worship: 10:30 am 
Wednesday Night: 6:00 pm 

Watch us Facebook Live   
Sunday 10:30 am 

Wed. Bible Study  6 pm 

APRIL 2024 

 

From Danny ’s  Desk 

Turn Negative Thoughts into Prayers , in Guideposts, by Grace Fox 

The mind of sinful man is death, but the mind controlled by the Spirit is life and peace, [because] the sinful 
mind is hostile to God. Romans 8:6-7 (NIV) 

How would you describe the state of your mind? I’ll be honest–I struggle with mine. It easily recalls con-

versations with difficult people. “Remember what that woman said three years ago? Well, she probably 

meant such-and-such. You should have told her a thing or two!” It also tries to convince me that I’m not 

good enough. It reminds me of past failures and says they determine my identity. And it sometimes insists I 

know better than God how to fulfill His purposes. When my mind pulls these stunts, I respond with a pray-

er: “God, fill and control me with Your Holy Spirit. Drench every part of me, especially my mind. I ask this 

in the power of Jesus’s name. Amen.” I also recall Scripture verses or sing a praise song to turn my 

thoughts toward the Lord. What happens? The struggle subsides, and peace prevails. That shouldn’t sur-

prise me because Scripture says that the Spirit-controlled mind is life and peace. I’ve been honest with you. 

Now it’s your turn to be honest. What’s the state of your mind? What negative or inappropriate thoughts 

have run through it recently? Have you allowed them to linger, or have you fought the battle with the means 

God has provided? 

Faith step: Each time a negative or impure thought comes to mind, turn it immediately to prayer: “Father, 
thank You that Your Holy Spirit lives in me. By His power I have victory over this thought. Replace it now 
with truth. In Jesus’s name, amen.” Then recite a Scripture verse or sing a praise song to put your mind 
where it ought to be–focused on the Lord. 

If you are graduating or 
have someone graduating 
from high school or col-
lege to be recognized 
here at church, please 

pick up a form to fil l  out  with the 
bio. They are on the Welcome 
Center.  We would also like a  

picture(s) to show during Recog-

nition Sunday May 12th.  

Thank You to Bev Giffin and Barb Barton for the  wonderful 

breakfast after Sunrise Service. It was delicious.  

Thank You to Director Pam Fabin and our church choir for the 

wonderful Easter Cantata. You presented a great sermon through 

music. 

Thank You to Chris & Gretchen for heading up the Easter Egg 

Hunt. Thanks to everyone that helped. The kids enjoyed every-

thing from craft, story, refreshments and hunting the eggs. 

Thanks to everyone who donated candy or money or food. 

Thank You for the prayers, visits, cards  and concerns during 

my recent surgery.  

                                                               In Christ, Loren Johnson 

Butler Springs Church Camp   has asked  us to provide 75 
bottles of condiments (ketchup,  mayo, BBQ sauce) for the up-
coming summer camp season. Please leave the bottles in the 
overflow room in the tote. Items are needed by May 31st. 
 Your support is appreciated. 

Thank you.  Your kind and thoughtful 

expression of sympathy is deeply ap-

preciated and gratefully acknowledged. 

Thank you for the flowers. 

                    Family of Jo Braden 

Dear Greenfield Church of Christ, I wanted to personally thank you for your participation in the Baby 

Bottle Campaign for Elizabeth’s Hope. Your help and support is very much appreciated. A total of 

$719.98 was collected from your church! Thank you so very much.   In Christ, Heidi Lemaster, Manager 



 

 

F a c t s  &   
F i g u r e s  

2/25 $350  3/10 $405 3/24 

3/3 $585  3/17 $455 $185 

    

 

                                                          
 

          

                                                 General Board:  

            April 1 @  6  

          Elders/Ministers 

        April 24 @ 11 am 

s 

Preaching Schedule  

April 7, 14, 21—Danny 

April 28—Jay 

 Attendance General 

    Offering 

Feb. 25 80 $3,384.77 

March 3 94 $5,067.00 

March 10 66 $1,906.55 

March 17 89 $2,054.55 

March 24 93 $3,412.21 

Harvey Everhart—5th 
Keith Binegar—9th 
Mason Giffin – 10th 

Lindsey Hutchinson—17th 
Ed Knisley – 18th 
Ishmael Combs—20th 
Roger Friedman—29th 

Blessings Box Food  is located in   
first classroom down Edgewood 
Hall on right side.  If you need 
something, please feel free to take 
some food. 

Grocery Receipts from Community Market are being 

collected by the U & I Sunday School class. The store 

gives back a portion of each sale. The money is used for 

many projects around the church. Leave the receipts on the  

Welcome Center. 

APRIL 

On-Line Giving 

is an option. 

Go to our website: 

greenfieldcoc.com  

Karen Curry 

Nate Waehman 

Whitney Hatfield 

Alex Hollar 

Norma VanDyke 

Jim Fultz 

Krista Crouse 

Margaret Williams 

Sandy Tagg 

Lisa Ursell Lewis 

Bill & Glenna Rowe 

Billie Jo Copas 

 

Harvey Everhart 

Ivalene Hull 

Toni Taylor 

Linda Luman 

Brian McCorder 

Richard Hughes 

Max Sprague 

Paul Bailey 

Jeanette Hester 

Charlotte Bowman 

Carolyn Bainter 

Helen Trainer 

 

Mary Smith 

Betty Turner 

AnnaBelle Haney 

 

Please Help Us Keep 

The Prayer List up to 

date.  If someone gets 

better and we can take 

them off, please let us 

know. 

PRAYER  CONCERNS Health Problems 

SHUT-INS 

Edgewood Manor: Jeannie Ashbaugh, 

Tommy Johnson, Bill Bowman                             

St. Catherine's Manor:   Keith Binegar 

Church Residency/Chillicothe: Jeanette 

Hester 

Court House Manor: Dean Gardner 

One Call Now: If your name and phone number are not 

on the list and you would like to have it added, please 

call the church office or let Becky know. This is used for 

prayer chain requests, announcements, cancellations and 

general info for the entire congregation. 

Immediate Prayer Requests can be called into:  
Dale Robinette 937-403-5147       Church 937-981-2484  
Danny Dodds  740-606-1558        Becky Johnson 740-703-9323 

If you would like to have your birthday or anniversary 
listed on the big screen and in the newsletter and you have 
not signed up already. Print your name and birthday or 
anniversary and put in the mailbox on the secretary’s door.  

Our Military Serving 
Kate Hammond 
Sarah Robinette 

Weekly Budget 

$2,723 

Our Missionaries:    
Jim & Becky Newman 
Bret & Rhonda Pulse 

        

Sunday School 9:30 am 

U & I—Taught by Jim Chamblin  

Seekers—Taught by Jay Fabin. 

Believers—Taught by Danny Dodds. 

Preschool -- Taught by Teresa Friedman 

Elementary—Taught by Gretchen Bradford        

6-8 Grade—Taught by Pam Fabin 

Church Camp brochures are 

hanging on the back hallway 

bulletin board. Sign Up Today! 

Code: 20greenfield24 

  O u r  D e e p e s t  S y m p a t h y  to the family 

of  Jo Braden,  who passed away on March 6. 

To the family of  Regina Jeffers, who passed on 

March 7th.  

  

 April 7 April 14 April 21 April 28 

Meditation/ 
Offering Prayer 

 
Bill Ebright 

 
Loren Johnson 

 
Jim Chamblin 

 
Bernie Williamson 

Nursery Kellie & Karlee 
McGlone 

Ashley Ary 
 

Becky Ebright 
 

 

Back Door 

Greeter 

Jim 
Price 

Ishmael 
Combs 

Chris 
Bradford 

Donnie 
Ary 

Jr. Church Joyce Benner 
Penny Everhart 

Becky & Bill 
Ebright 

Gretchen & Chris 
Bradford 

Ashley  & Donnie  
Ary 

Security Bob Tillis Chris Bradford Jim Price Bob Tillis 

Welcome to Lillie Saunders,  Stephanie 

Saunders, Morgan Johnson and Hollie 

Johnson, who were all baptized into 

Christ on February 24th by Danny. They 
are the daughters and granddaughters of 

Penny Everhart. 

With open arms, a smile and fellowship, we welcome you to our 
church family. May our  Ministers and Congregation offer you the 
opportunity to grow spiritually and share together in fellowship.  
God Bless You and  Keep You & May His Light  Continue to Shine 
Upon You. 

Donations given in memory of   Regina Jeffers 

Weastec, Inc.                      Jamie & Kurt Smith 

Terry & Fayanne Karnes     Carolyn Taylor     

Bob Wood,   John Johnson & family 

Bill & Becky Ebright       Todd & Colleene Weiser  

31 Bottles were donated 
To Elizabeth’s Hope 
Total: $719.98     Thank You! 

http://rds.yahoo.com/_ylt=A0PDoX3BawRP3V4AFR6jzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTBpcGszamw0BHNlYwNmcC1pbWcEc2xrA2ltZw--/SIG=127qamfd8/EXP=1325718593/**http%3a/www.flatrockumcstokesdale.org/contactus.html

